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Winter weather in the Gatehouse 
 

           
     

             
              
 
We love the winter weather in nursery! As well as continuing to practise our manners, kind 
hands and hand washing, we sang songs, read stories and talked about snow, cold, wind, 
clouds, rain and sun. We decorated glittery snow flakes, painted polar bear foot prints, and 
created our own unique snowmen dressed in different fabric scarves! We used lots of 
different shades of winter blue in our mark making, playdough work and Duplo construction. 
We’ve seen lots of exciting weather this week…let’s see if we get any more snow! 
 
Have a lovely weekend everyone. 
   
Mrs Sue Drake 
 
 


